REQUEST FOR PUBLIC INPUT FOR THE UPDATE TO THE EAST HELENA GROWTH POLICY

The City of East Helena Planning Board has prepared a draft update to the East Helena Growth Policy and we invite you to help shape the City's future by providing comments on the future growth and needs of the City of East Helena. Your opinions are important to this process to identify needs for the City. An electronic copy of the draft Growth Policy can be found on the East Helena website at https://easthelenamt.us/coeh/ and a hard copy can be viewed at East Helena City Hall. The East Helena Planning Board will be holding a public hearing on March 24, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. in Room 108 (Gymnasium) at City Hall, 306 East Main Street in East Helena, to gather public input on the future needs of the City of East Helena. The meeting will also be available remotely via Zoom. Due to COVID-19 restrictions masks and social distancing will be required during the meeting.

Requests for information and questions on the draft Growth Policy may be directed to the East Helena Contract Planner Jeremy Fadness, WWC Engineering, 1275 Maple Street Suite F, Helena, MT 59601, (406) 443-3962. Written comments or questions may be directed to the City Clerk, Amy Thorngren, 306 East Main Street in East Helena, (406) 227-5321, or mailed to P.O. Box 1170, East Helena, Montana 59635.

ADA Notice: The City of East Helena is committed to providing access to persons with disabilities for its meetings in compliance with Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act and the Montana Human Rights Act. The City will not exclude persons with disabilities from participation at its meetings or otherwise deny them the City's services, programs, or activities. Persons with disabilities requiring accommodations to participate in the City's meetings, services, programs or activities should contact the City Clerk as soon as possible to allow sufficient time to arrange for the requested accommodation, at any of the following:

(406) 227-5321 TTY Relay Service 1-800-253-4091 or 711 cityclerk@easthelenamt.us 306 East Main Street, P.O. Box 1170, East Helena, MT 59635

Publish: February 28 & March 14, 2021